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Instead of the world ______________ him, he _____________ the world.  

“And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, 
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” 

Isaiah 9:6

Jesus is the answer to our search for ______________________.  

“14 For those who are led by the Spirit of God are the children of God. 
15 The Spirit you received does not make you slaves, so that you live in 
fear again; rather, the Spirit you received brought about your adoption to 
sonship. And by him we cry, “Abba, Father.”  (Romans 8:14-15)

13 People were bringing little children to Jesus for him to place his hands 
on them, but the disciples rebuked them. 14 When Jesus saw this, he was 
indignant. He said to them, “Let the little children come to me, and do not 
hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these. 15 Truly I 
tell you, anyone who will not receive the kingdom of God like a little child 
will never enter it.” 16 And he took the children in his arms, placed his 
hands on them and blessed them.  (Mark 10:13-16)

“7 Accept one another, then, just as Christ accepted you, in order to bring 
praise to God.”  (Romans 15:7)

Isaiah 9:6 Isaiah 9:6

Instead of the world CHANGING him, he CHANGES the world.  

“And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, 
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” 

Isaiah 9:6

Jesus is the answer to our search for ACCEPTANCE.  

“14 For those who are led by the Spirit of God are the children of God. 
15 The Spirit you received does not make you slaves, so that you live in 
fear again; rather, the Spirit you received brought about your adoption to 
sonship. And by him we cry, “Abba, Father.”  (Romans 8:14-15)

13 People were bringing little children to Jesus for him to place his hands 
on them, but the disciples rebuked them. 14 When Jesus saw this, he was 
indignant. He said to them, “Let the little children come to me, and do not 
hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these. 15 Truly I 
tell you, anyone who will not receive the kingdom of God like a little child 
will never enter it.” 16 And he took the children in his arms, placed his 
hands on them and blessed them.  (Mark 10:13-16)

“7 Accept one another, then, just as Christ accepted you, in order to bring 
praise to God.”  (Romans 15:7)

PART 2 - ELF

http://www.rccfl.org/sermons
http://www.rccfl.org/sermons
http://www.rccfl.org/sermons
http://www.rccfl.org/sermons

